

Submission to the review of alcohol



To Premier of NSW - Mr Baird

Dear Sir, Please do not change the alcohol restrictions. We need these to be widened to other suburbs not reduced. Please listen to the doctors and paramedics and keep these restrictions in place. Sometimes the hard decisions have to be made for the betterment for society. Unfortunately, you won't be able to keep everybody happy. There are occasions that these laws will help people that can't help themselves.

Thank you for all you do for NSW

Sincerely,

Ray Solomon

Regards,

Ray Solomon

Community supporter